
 

 

Pupil Deprivation Grant 2024-25 

Berriew CP School receives a grant form Welsh Government to support and 

further develop pupils who are eligible for free School meals. This year the 

school has been allocated a total Pupil Deprivation Grant of £8,319 

The school has allocated this money to support the pupils in the following 

ways: 

• Support focused small group work for literacy and numeracy 

• 1:1 ULP support in reading, mathematics and spelling. 

• Financial support – reduce barriers to learning and experiences 

• Provision of high-quality online learning resources 

• Support for pupil well-being. 

• Purchase licences and software programs to support phonics and 

reading. 

 


